
                                                                                                              
 

 

Dear Members, 

Please find below a joint statement from the STF and ABTA as of March 13th 2020. 

Our current understanding of the situation regarding school trips is as follows: 

•            The government has advised schools that they should not undertake international school 

trips at this stage. This is due to concerns that the schools would face significant challenges in 

making arrangements to ensure children’s welfare should adult supervisors or children be required 

to self-isolate. Schools will decide how to act upon this advice. If schools do cancel their trips, normal 

cancellation terms will apply. 

• schools should contact either their own general insurers or the Department for Education as 

they may have some financial cover in place for this scenario.  This is one of the areas we are seeking 

clarity on urgently, so we will update again as soon as we have more info. 

•            The Government is not advising schools to stop trips within the UK so schools can proceed as 

planned if they wish. The Government is advising schools to refresh their risk assessments.  

Customers wanting to cancel must do so at their own cost, normal cancellation charges apply. 

  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-

19/covid-19-travel-guidance-for-the-education-sector 

 

  

  

 


